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Russell, Merlin

From: Russell, Merlin
Sent: Monday, October 29, 2012 3:31 PM
To: 'rstebnisky@ectinc.com'
Cc: Bob.Schoepke@safety-kleen.com; Keith Morrison; John.Walters@safety-kleen.com; 

Jeff.Curtis@safety-kleen.com; Ron M. Noark; Knauss, Elizabeth; Tripp, Anthony
Subject: RE: Safety-Kleen Systems, Inc.-Tampa; FLD 980 847 271; Notice of Field Activities

Notification received. 
 
merlin 
 

From: Rick J. Stebnisky [mailto:rstebnisky@ectinc.com]  
Sent: Monday, October 29, 2012 3:26 PM 
To: Russell, Merlin 
Cc: Dregne, James; Bob.Schoepke@safety-kleen.com; Keith Morrison; John.Walters@safety-kleen.com; 
Jeff.Curtis@safety-kleen.com; Ron M. Noark 
Subject: Safety-Kleen Systems, Inc.-Tampa; FLD 980 847 271; Notice of Field Activities 
 
Hello Merlin:    
  
Per Rule 62-780.222 F.A.C., please be advised that field activities are scheduled for the  referenced Safety-Kleen facility 
in Tampa, FL.     
  
Specifically:  On Tuesday 11/06/2012, a confirmation groundwater sample will be collected from well MW-4 for analysis of 
SVOCs (per MOP implementation). 
  
Thank you.... Rick 
  


